July 21, 2020

Dear Ms. Fulton-Collins:

My name is Joseph R. Casacci and I am the Board Chair for Sunfire High School. As you know,
on April 21, 2020, the School Board for Broward County, Florida (“District”) approved the New
Charter School Agreement - Sunshine Academy Qakland Park, Inc., on behalf of SunFire High
of Fort Lauderdale (“School”) with the address of 1107 N.W. 6% St, Ft Lauderdale, FL 33311.

Due to an issue with the landlord and an pre-existing tenant, the school was unable to acquire the
property in timely manner. In the interest of avoiding a lengthy and costly court battle the board
was polled and agreed to seek another location that was available.

The purpose of this letter is to confirm that the Board wants to change the School location as set
forth in the draft amendment to the charter school contract. It is my understanding that the First
Amendment to the Charter School Agreement has already been sent to you by counsel.

If you need anything further to effectuate this change, please do not hesitate to ask.

Thank you in advance.

¢ci, Board Chair
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